



Please join Mary Kanavas as well as Friends, Staff and Colleagues as we celebrate the Legendary and sadly Late Ted Kanavas.

Tuesday, October 10, 2017
The Madison Club – Lower Level Bar
5:30pm – the Last Story is Told

Please join us in helping the Legacy of Ted Live on. The Ted Kanavas Memorial Scholarship Fund has been established through the Waukesha County Community Foundation. Please consider joining the list of those helping to preserve Ted's legacy with a contribution to the Scholarship Fund.

## Kindly Make Checks payable to "WCCF - Kanavas Scholarship"

This is a 501(c)3 organization and all monies are tax deductible.

Our goal is to raise \$25,000 to award the first scholarship next Spring.

Help us honor Ted in a way that will live on in perpetuity!

For questions, please contact:

Laura Gralton / 414-881-1005 / Laura@Graltonconsulting.com
Mike Richards / 608-386-2287 / mdennisrichards@gmail.com
Johnny Koremenos / 262-957-7425 / JohnnyKoremenos@gmail.com
Jeremey Shepherd / 608-516-7715 / Jeremey@Martinschreiber.com
Shawn Lundie / 262-893-8147 / shawnlundie@gmail.com